
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Your Royal Highnesses, 

 

 On behalf of the Kaharagian people, I send you the 

warmest and best wishes on the occasion of the birth of your 

daughter, Her Royal Highness Princess Geraldine of Albania.  

 

 Please accept, Your Royal Highnesses, the assurance of 

my highest consideration. 

 

    MAXIMILIAN P. 
 
 
 

      Detroit, 22 October 2020   


